REPORT
Regular Council Meeting
1990 November 05

THE CORPORATION OF THE DISTRICT OF BURNABY
TO: MEMBERS OF THE MUNICIPAL COUNCIL

RE: COUNCIL MEETINGS DURING THE CHRISTMAS SEASON

RECOMMENDATION :

"THAT Council Meetings NOT be held the week of 1990 December 24th nor 1990
December 31 to 1991 January 04."

Madam and Gentlemen:

Council has traditionally not held regular Council Meetings through the
Christmas season. Municipal business decreases to some extent during this
time of year and many persons take vacations to be with their families or
friends over the Christmas holiday.

When Council Meetings have been cancelled in the past, the Mayor has called
special meetings to deal with any urgent business which arose and this past
practice will continue.

It is recommended that regular Council Meetings not be held the last week
of December nor the first week of January.

The first Council Meeting in 1991 would then be held on Monday, January 07.

ihe Municipal Hall would then be closed for business on:

Tuesday, December 25 - Christmas Day
Wednesday, December 26 - Boxing Day

Tuesday, January 01 -~ New Year's Day

Respectfully submitted,
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INTERNAL DISTRIBUTION

:—= AGENDA 1990 Naovember 05
i~ COPRY MUNICIPAL MANAGER
- DIRECTOR ADMIN. & COMM. SERV.
- DIRECTOR ENGINEFERING
- DIRECTOR FINANCE
- DIRECTOR PLANNING & BLDG. INSP.
- DIRECTOR REC. & CULT. SERV.
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